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from the PrincCipal

Dear St. John's Parents and Friends,

What an amazing first month of school we've had! It's been a pleasure
having students back in our classrooms and filling our hallways with so
much energy and happiness!

This time of year is always busy, but it's also a special time of year for our
school community. Our teachers and students are working hard to prepare
for two favorite Parish and school events. Grandparent's Day is Friday,
October 5th and our annual Fall Festival event is Sunday, October 7th. We
are looking forward to both of these celebrations and making special
memories with grandparents, families and our entire school community.

One special highlight this past month has been witnessing the many ways our
students and teachers are embracing our hew motto for this school year.

‘Do small things with great love.”  —Blessed Mother Teresa

| love Mother Teresa! Just as she did, we can all serve God and live our

lives by showing others great love. I'm overjoyed and proud of the many
acts of kindness and love I've witnessed in our Parish and school community.
Whether it's a simple gesture like a smile, a word of encouragement or

a sacrifice — each has been meaningful for others.

This school year, let's continue to focus on “showing others great love’
and practicing this in our daily lives — let's also keep teaching our children
to do the same. These small acts of love may not change the world over
night but they are meaningful steps in the right direction.

At St. John's, we are extremely blessed by the gifts God has given each of us. |
am personally grateful for our amazing teachers, staff, school families and Parish
community for your dedication to the mission of our school and for the many
ways you serve the Lord.

Thank you for all you do. Thanks for choosing St. John's and for giving your children
(grandchildren) the gift of a Catholic education.

God's Blessings,

ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST, PRAY FOR US.
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